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May Primary Election

While we anticipate the Primary will take place on August 2,
pending the upcoming decision by the courts, we are going
to do our best to keep costs down by employing a reduced
number of Precinct Election Officials. What this means for
you is that while we might not need some of you to work in

August, we hope you will mark your calendar for the Novem-
ber 8, 2022 General Election. We will need to be fully staffed

for this traditionally high turnout election.

It seems like every election recently has been unprecedent-
ed. We are hopeful that we will be able to go back to our reg-
ularly scheduled elections very soon.

Thanks for persevering with us!

Next Election: August 2022 (Primary Election)*

* There is no set date for the August election yet.
August 2 is a placeholder date.
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Election Night Stats 7z >

- First precinct back was Lebanon Countryside YMCA at 8:24 p.m. UH '0
- Last precinct came back at 9:31 p.m. VDTED

- Registered voters who voted in this election: 20.3%

“Even though it was a long
day, things went well and

[we] even had some fun.”

- David Hare, Christ’s Church

In the last newsletter, we mentioned that we’'d be having a contest for PEOs who correctly processed
the most voters and the least amount of time processing each voter by location.
Here are those results:

Fastest Operators: Total Check-Ins Avg. Check-In Time Polling Location:
Amy Brown 88 0:54 seconds Lakeview Church of Christ
Kelly Santini 74 0:53 seconds Ham. Twp. Admin Building
Gina Wright 70 0:56 seconds New Freedom Church
Nicole Wise 51 0:56 seconds Mason Municipal Building

Accuracy when using the ePollbooks is always our highest priority, but we wanted to mention these operators
in particular because even though they processed many voters, they still managed to balance at the end of

the evening.
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“Morgan did a great job! Steven is a great asset to us because he and Swapnil
were able to do the heavy lifting for our location, which was greatly appreciated.
They were also both great workers and understand the entire process very well.
Grace lead the way in getting three full sheets of volunteers for future elections!

Diana is my fallback for handling the accounting type things, as | know she is
paying attention to detail.

The kids voting was a huge hit! We did have to ask the church to make a few

more copies for us since we ran out. [Also] | loved the master list of passwords!
Huge help!”
- Lynda Bowman, Southwest Church

A special shoutout and

congratulations to Joyce

Luecht, who celebrated
her 50th election. We
loved seeing how her
team surprised her.

Thank you for
your service, Joyce!
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The crew at King
of Kings.

Thank you for all

your hard work

. ; and dedication!
Tt lf_l} _&
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Crosspoint Church in
Franklin, ready to go.

Thank you for everything
you do!

“We had a great “Eva and Deb did an exceptional job! Belinda and
troubleshooter, Arden!” Rita are wonderful to work with and we hope Colin

- Grace Chapel will stay on as Location Coordinator!”

- Deanna, Voting Location Manager
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Warren County residents serve their communities as pollworkers, ensuring
that each election is staffed with trained professionals ready to assist them in
casting their vote. While we can educate in Ohio’s election laws, our election
officials also bring respect and dignity for all citizens along with their ballots.
This genuine offer comes from the heart of our election officials who are the
heart of our office. We truly could not run an election without them, nor would
we want to do so. In recognition of their faithful service, today and always, we
salute the Poll Workers of Warren County!

- Dee Hudson, Democratic Pollworker Coordinator

Ballot
¢ Sheet

Thanks to all who took the time after a long day to neatly stack your ballots and label with
the scanner number and rubber band to transport back to the Board on Election Night.

We need the ballots stored by scanner and stacked neatly because we use them in the audit to show how
accurate our results are in Warren County. When time isn't taken to straighten them for return, the ballots
come back bent and harder to scan.
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A Note from Brian and Shari

Thanks for once again rising to the challenge of working the polls. There are a number of reasons we
are especially grateful this election, including (but not limited to):

* Thanks to Location Coordinator Heather for producing a kids ballot we used in the polling locations
this election. Heather contacted our office and wanted to send something out that could be enjoyed at
each location.

* Thanks to Joyce Luecht for serving 50 elections! Her team at Covenant Presbyterian surprised her
with a cake (see pics included!). It's commitment like this that we see from so many of you that makes
us proud to serve in Warren County.

* Thanks for working together to answer questions for voters confused by the number of withdrawals,
the disappearance of offices from the ballot, and selecting a party when they wanted issues only. This
wasn't an easy one to explain, was it?

+ Thank you for relearning the procedure again with the ePollbooks. We hope you found scanning the
ballot stub prevented the wrong ballot going out and made your job easier to not have to record each
stub number. We really are trying tomake your job as efficient and mistake free as possible.

We are grateful for the ongoing dedication of all of you!

- Brian and Shari

Warren County Board of Elections

520 Justice Drive
Lebanon, Ohio 45036

PHONE: (513) 695-1358
FAX: (513) 695-2953
EMAIL: wcboe@warrencountyohio.gov

Our Mission

“To recruit and train the best Precinct Election Officials who are committed to serve voters
and protect the integrity of the Election.”

Visit us at: vote.warrencountyohio.gov
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